
                         DOGS AT ARC PERMITTED EVENTS 
 
ARC Rules do not forbid competitors with a dog from participating in an ARC 
permitted event. However race organisers should be aware that the ARC 
insurance does not cover incidents caused by dogs. 
It is entirely up to the race organiser as to whether he wishes to accept a 
runner with a dog at his event. If he does wish to accept the runner with his 
dog then he should ask the dog owner to confirm that he has public liability 
insurance for his dog. Many household policies provide liability insurance for 
dogs as do many specific pet insurance policies. 
The race organiser should lay down some conditions 

 Dogs should be on a lead using a CaniX regulation waistbelt at all 
times 

 Owners should clean up after their dog 

 The race organiser should check land owners policy with regards to 
dogs on their land. 

 Runners with a dog must start at the back of the field. 
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